
 

 
 
 
 
WAI CEO ALLISON MCKAY APPOINTED TO WOMEN IN AVIATION 
ADVISORY BOARD 
Group to work towards encouraging more women to consider careers in aviation 

 
May 15, 2020 – Women in Aviation International (WAI) is proud to announce the appointment 
of WAI CEO Allison McKay to the newly formed Women in Aviation Advisory Board. The 30 
board members were appointed today by U.S. Secretary of Transportation Elaine Chao and will 
sit for approximately two years.  
 
“I’m honored to represent the more than 16,000 active members of WAI in this important 
effort,” says WAI CEO Allison McKay. “WAI shares the objective of the Advisory Board, and has 
been actively encouraging more women and girls to consider careers in aviation for over 30 
years. I look forward to interacting and engaging with the DOT, FAA and Board members to 
move the needle significantly in our shared pursuit.” 
 
The full FAA press release can be viewed here: https://www.transportation.gov/briefing-
room/us-transportation-secretary-elaine-l-chao-appoints-industry-leaders-women-aviation  

 
### 

  
Women in Aviation International is a nonprofit 501(c)(3) organization dedicated to providing 
networking, mentoring and scholarship opportunities for women and men who are striving for 
challenging and fulfilling careers in the aviation and aerospace industries. For more information, contact 
WAI at 3647 State Route 503 South, West Alexandria, OH 45381, Phone (937) 839-4647; Email 
waihq@wai.org www.wai.org. 
 
Contact:  
Molly Martin,  
WAI Outreach Director,  
850-508-8769,   
mmartin@wai.org 
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